
.  The strong words of support you 

have shown us is much appreciated. 

2. I will say just a few final words as Mme Chair has covered the important 

points all of which I fully agree with. 

3. The annual meetings of the Sixth Committee are very important for the 

Commission, and this year especially important as we have just 



what is his last 6th Committee meeting ʹ although happy we will see him 

in Geneva! 

 

9. Lastly, this meeting of the Sixth Committee took place under very 

challenging backdrop of conflict in the world.  However, what is 

abundantly clear, international law must be that beacon of light to guide 

the international community to fulfil the purposes and principles of the 

UN Charter. 

 

10. Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 


